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I am writing in support of ongoing funding for the Essential Worker Healthcare Trust 

through SB 27 and SB 283. I would just like to say that for once, we got some really 

good Health Insurance through EWHT. I was paying out of pocket with other 

insurance. It was too high for me to pay using it. So, I just paid out-of-pocket. Now. I 

just went and got 2 prescriptions, and I had $0 co-pay. That's what I like about this 

insurance. Since 2021, the EWHT has provided nearly 6,000 people like me with 

health coverage for ourselves and our families, please fund EWHT. - Annette Odell, 

CNA, Highland House Nursing and Rehab 


